From: Derek Benjamin

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Swine Factory
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:24:02 AM

Good morning,

I am writing to encourage ADEQ to DENY the permit pending for the C&H swine
factory. This beautiful, environmentally sensitive area of our state isn't the place for
this factory. It's wrong to threaten tourism with a factory of this nature. It's a bad
idea both economically and environmentally. The Buffalo River is a national treasure,
please do your job and protect it.

Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Derek K. Benjamin
derek.benjamin@gmail.com
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